
Shakespeare + Canada Symposium Call for Papers 
 
In 2016 the University of Ottawa will be celebrating 400 years of Shakespeare’s 
‘afterlife’.  Shakespeare + Canada, a three-day bilingual symposium (French and English), 
will bring our four months of festivities to a close.  The Organizing Committee invites you to 
submit proposals for papers, panels, and presentations by 1 September 2014.   Please visit 
the following website for more details about the festivities:  
 

www.artsites.uottawa.ca/shakespeare-celebrations/ 
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